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On behalf of myself, as well as Agents and Brokers throughout our great industry, | would recommend and support the
nomination of Peter Lee for the honorable Harold R. Gordon Memorial Award.

Peter Lee as the leader of one of the first Exchanges in the country led the efforts to insist that Agents and Brokers not
just be included in the Exchange process, but essential to its success. As a result, California’s exchange being inclusive of
Agents and Brokers was used as a model for other state’s exchanges to follow.

Peter has worked tirelessly within the system in his roles to protect and help grow the presence of our industry.

Thank you for your consideration.
Neil

Neil Crosby

Past President of the California Association of Health Underwriters
Vice President

Thousand Oaks, Ca

760-215-1622

NeilCrosby54@gmail.com



